
From the Principal’s Desk 

Our school community is   
working together to ensure that 

every student is learning and 
achieving every day. 

       Reminders  

Term 2 
Week 5 

 
Wednesday 
 15th May 

2024 Newsletter of the Freestone State School  

Dear Families,    

We are at the half-way mark for the term and we will be very busy over the next few 
weeks with end of semester assessments and reporting.  

If you would like to have a meeting and check in with the staff prior to the end of term, 
please pop a note in the diary, or send me a text message and we will make a plan.  

This Friday will be very busy with Tannymorel Sports. This is a sporting event run by 
volunteers, and Freestone School is hosting it this year. Emily, Quintina and Alex have 
been working hard to ensure that everything is organised for a fun day. We would like 
all our families to help out by providing some home bake to sell in the canteen, and 
assisting on the day. This fun day is used as a practice session for our Warwick Country 
Sports Day, which is held in June. 

Please remember to return the Meat Voucher Raffle tickets if you haven’t already done 
so. 

Our major fundraiser for the year, Trivia Night, is fast approaching. The hall is fully 
booked and we are looking forward to a great evening. Once again we are asking 
families to spare a few hours to help prepare and serve food. Don’t forget, we will need 
lots of home bake as there will be over 150 people at the hall. Any raffle booklets will 
need to be returned as soon as possible. 

Under 8’s Day is at Wheatvale State School.  At this stage, Mrs Millen will be taking 
her class. The group will travel by bus, to and from this event, and the cost will be 
covered by the school. It is only for a couple of hours and they should all be back at 
school by 12:45pm. A permission note will be sent home next week. 

Looking forward to catching up with you on Friday. 

Kind Regards, 

Laura Watson                                                                                                                                                                                  
Principal 
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Prep Screening 
 

7th June 

END OF TERM 2 
21st June 

Tannymorel Sports 
Day 

17th May 
at  

Freestone School 

Jumpers and Jazz 
Bake Sale 

 
20th July 

Freestone School  
Trivia Night 

 
25th May 

doors open 5.30pm 
for a 7pm start 

Under 8’s Day 
24th May 

 
at Wheatvale State 

School 

Warwick Country 
Sports 

4th June 
at  

Wheatvale State 
School 
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Other Notices 

 

Congratulations goes to Raleigh and Alex for 
reaching their respective ages!  Hope you 

guys enjoyed your special day. 

School 
Spray 
Jacket 
$50 

School 
Red 

Fleecy 
Jacket 
$35 

Our Preps have had an enjoyable time at school of late  
experimenting with shaving cream, practising  

letters and sounds!  Parents/Carers, this is a simple but fun 
educational activity that can be enjoyed by your little ones at 

home too!  


